From: <u>Tia Ribary</u>

To:Benton Public CommentSubject:Oppose/Deny LU-24-027

Date: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 3:31:24 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Benton County Planning Commissioners:

I am writing because I oppose the Coffin Butte Landfill expansion application, LU-24-027. This expansion would increase air and water pollution and create long-term climate and environmental issues, in part by threatening local ecosystems. The increased noxious odors and noise would also degrade community health and quality of life.

This expansion undermines Benton County's goals of responsible environmental stewardship, prioritizing public health, and sustainable waste management. What are you thinking?

Please reject LU-24-027 and stop the expansion of landfills that perpetuate pollution and place a long-term burden on local communities. Thank you for your consideration. Our future generations appreciate your help!

Thank you,

Tia Ribary